
Institutional Academic Meeting 

A discussion on “Profanity: A sociological inquiry” was held in the 
forum in room no. 53 on 06-06-2018 at 03:30 P.M.  the following 
outcomes were recorded. The topic in itself had been a burning issue in 
all the sphere of social interactions. This is an array of issue which had 
penetrated the language and conduct of the people in both academic & 
non academic fields. Students should also be oriented about the use of 
appropriable academic language. In hostels, special orientations will be 
given through wardens to avoid absence language and words.  The 
following members attended the meeting -    

 




